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30th August 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you have had a wonderful summer. We are eagerly anticipating the start of the new school 

year here and very much look forward to welcoming our students back next week. As the new 

academic year is fast approaching, I wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of the 

arrangements for the return to school: 

● Monday 2nd September - Staff Inset: The school will be open for staff only. 

● Tuesday 3rd September - Year 7 & 12 Return: School reopens for Year 7 and Year 12 students 

only. Year 7 students should go directly to the Main Hall upon arrival. 

● Wednesday 4th September - School Year Commences: The school reopens for all remaining 

students. The day will start with an extended tutor time. Students will meet their community 

tutor, receive their timetable, and attend their first assembly of the year.  

As we begin the new term, please ensure your child returns adhering to our school uniform policy and 

with the necessary materials to learn effectively. Please remember that our new school day timings 

apply: unless arriving by early bus or attending breakfast club, the school building will open to students 

from 8:20 am. 

We have some super summer exam results and staff news to celebrate as our new term begins, but 

our school is much more than this. There may have been student achievements over the summer 

break that we are not yet aware of. We would love to hear about them. Please share any achievements 

with our admin team at (admin@rednockschool.org.uk) who will collate them for me so that we can 

celebrate them within our communities when we return. 

I am extremely excited about the year ahead and very much look forward to welcoming back our 

students next week. In the meantime, if there is anything you need from the school, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Stratford 

Headteacher 
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